WEST ORANGE-COVE

C.I.S.D.

creating the future ..

Jane B. Stephenson, Executive Director of Instruction

505 N. 15TH STREET, ORANGE, TX 77631-1107

November 16, 2010

Mr. Conway and Board of Trustees,

West Orange Stark High School Career and Technology program has received a Fall 2010 Tech Prep grant from Southeast Texas Tech Prep.

The grant award is in the amount of \$4180.24.

The funds will be used to purchase software and computers for several of the Business Education programs in addition to reimbursing bus travel for seniors to attend the Career Fair that was held in Beaumont in October 2010 sponsored by SETX Tech Prep.

Please join me in accepting this generous donation.

An Equal Opportunity Employer